From: Taylor, Kimberly 
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 2:58 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Cc: tmensik@valleyexpodisplays.com; enelson@valleyexpodisplays.com
Subject: Ethics Ordiannce

Pursuant to the Ethics Ordinance, I am emailing you to inform you that I received a gift of treats and a card from Valley Expo a previous Exhibition Mgmt. contractor for MOPD’s bi-annual exposition AccessChicago.

Attached are pictures and the gift was opened and put out in the community room for patrons of the facility to share. 

If there is anything more that I need to do, please advise.

Enjoy the balance of your weekend!

Kim

Kimberly A. Taylor

Deputy Commissioner

Mayor’s Office for People with Disabilities
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